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Welcome back

Happy New Year to you all, I hope that you and your families had a
lovely break over the Christmas period.

Thank you to everyone who voted for the new St Keverne Values, as
parents you chose empathy, the staff have chosen self-
responsibility and the children have chosen kindness. These values
will now become part of our everyday life at St Keverne School.  

Some of you may be aware that Mrs Richards is sadly leaving us.  
After 6 years at St Keverne and nearly 18 years in education in total
she has decided to dip her toe in the property market and will be
working at a local estate agents. Mrs Richards last day will be
Wednesday 15th January.  We wish her all the best and thank her for
all she has done for the school.

We hope to appoint a new academy administrator next week.  In the
mean time, Aspire head office will monitor the hello@stkeverne email
address for any messages that parents may send to school.  The
school team will check the phone message box at regular intervals
throughout the day. 

Well done to all of the children who took part in Wednesday’s cross-
country event.  I am sorry that I couldn’t be here to watch but I was
told you were all fantastic and showed great tenacity.  

Mr Mitchell
Interim Head of School

21 Aug

24 Aug

30 Aug
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Stars of the week
Carleon - Rosa for
kindness.

Godrevy - Lacey for self
responsibility in
everything she does. Her
positive attitude is
exemplary in class.

Leggan - Olivia for
Kindness to all pupils

21 Aug

24 Aug

30 Aug

Diary Dates Attendance
Carleon -  100%

Godrevy - 97.9% 

Leggan - 100% 

National minimum expectation -
96%

Tuesday 14th - after school sports club
restart.  Please book using the Arbor app
or contact the school office.
Wednesday 15th - drum lessons
Thursday 16th - school census - change of
school dinner menu.  Please book on
ParentPay.  

***Please note all Bikeability dates have
been postponed*** - a new date will be
arranged
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21 Aug

24 Aug

30 Aug

Diary Dates 

Inset days 

Mrs Richards will be in the
office:

Monday 8.30 -3.30
Tuesday 8.30 - 12.30

Wednesday 8.30 - 12.30

Notices

School lunches are available for all
pupils and must be booked via the
ParentPay website by 7am on the
day. Tomato pasta will be ordered
for any child who hasn’t pre-
booked,  No change of choices can
be made in class, so please make
sure your child is happy with the
one chosen. School lunches cost
£2.70 per meal, unless eligible for
a free meal .  Please use the FSM
application to see if your child is
eligible for free school meals via
our website. If you require
guidance, please speak to the
office.    

Lunches Sickness
Please report your child’s absence
before 9am by leaving a message

on option 1 or calling/emailing
the school. If your child will be off
again the following day, we will
require you to notify the school

for their progress.

Contact details 
01326 280539

Hello@stkeverne.org.uk

14th February 
16th June
23rd July
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24 Aug
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A very warm welcome to Ms
Hicks.  Ms Hicks is our new
Teaching Assistant who will
be working with Carleon
Class.  She will be working
full time and starts with us on
Monday. Please do say hello
when you see her.


